
 

 

 

 
8 February 2022 
 
 
Parents & Carers 
All St Ralph Sherwin CMAT Academies 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
At the end of the summer, in August 2022, I will be retiring from my post as CEO of St Ralph 
Sherwin Catholic Mult Academy Trust. 
 
It has been the greatest privilege to be CEO of the Trust, the highlight of my 32-year career and 
something I will always treasure. 
 
I have worked with some amazing, talented, great people: staff, pupils, governors and Trustees, 
who have all helped create this wonderful Trust. 
 
The Trust Board is currently working on the recruitment process for my replacement and will be 
conducting an expansive search.  Further updates will follow in due course. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our academies and our Trust. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Sean McClafferty 
CEO 


